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From: Apryt Roland | RPS <apryl@rolandprosound.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 12:41 PM
To: Gary Roberts
Subject: Neighborhood Outreach Summary Westbrook Dr
Hi, Gary.

[ wanted to provide the summary of our neighborhood outreach for rezoning Westbrook Dr.

On September 10, 2018, we sent out 16 letters to surrounding property owners within 500 feet explaining our
intention to rezone a subdivided portion of the larger parcel. We explained our recording studio business and
that we planned to also live on this property. Date and time of the Planning Board meeting were also given.

We asked for anyone to contact us with questions or concerns and we received 2 phone calls from property
owners. Both were very supportive, giving us information about the area. We explained our intended layout
with house and recording studio but explained that we had not designed the buildings yet. One of those who
reached out, Sam Ogburn Sr., also indicated a strong interest to rezone his own property along with others in the
block. I gave him Aaron King’s number to discuss those details.

We have also talked to a neighboring business for a sewer easement request (they did not reach out to us
directly because of our outreach letter) and they are very supportive of our intentions.

Thank you!
Gratefully,

Apryl Roland

Studio Manager

Roland Professional Sound, Inc.
www.rolandprosound.com

apryl@rolandprosound.com
336.722.0872
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